

Message from Mrs Kinsley As we look forward to the Easter holidays, we also bid a fond farewell to Mr. Webb and Miss Stone as they embark on new adventures. After three years at Chatsworth, Mr. Webb will be moving on to a promotion within the borough, while Miss Stone will be joining the team at a local independent SEND school. We want to express our heartfelt thanks to both for their dedication and hard work during their time at Chatsworth. We wish them the very best in their future careers and look forward to hearing about their continued success. I'd like to thank all our children, staff, and families for their hard work and support this term. We wish you all a restful and enjoyable holiday, and look forward to welcoming everyone back for the Summer term!

SAFE Although the school will be closed during the holidays, the safeguarding mailbox will be monitored. If you have any concerns regarding the safety or well-being of any Chatsworth or Burnt Oak child, please email us at safeguarding



@chatsworth.bexley.sch.uk and we will respond as soon as possible.



Safe-Happy-Learning

HAPPY On Wednesday we welcomed Evie's dad James to Chatsworth, where he told us all about his charity runs with a bear on his back, are how running makes him feel happy. The children loved meeting the bear,





and are keen to take part in the competition to pick their name! If you'd like to enter, details can be found via the QR code. Good luck in the Marathon James, we'll be watching and looking forward to hearing how you get on!





LEARNING

Children in Reception used the parachute this week, holding a competition to see which side could keep the ball from rolling off! Great balancing!



Diary Dates

BACK TO SCHOOL Tuesday 22nd April

Wednesday 23rd April-

St George's Day (come to school in red and/or white)

CIS/BOJ School Board meeting-5pm

Thursday Ist May—May Day celebrations!

Reading/Writing/Maths boosters begin in Year 2—more details tba

Friday 2nd May-first Spectacular Science club 3.15-4.15

Easter Bunny

So much excitement this morning when the Easter Bunny came to visit the children in class. Thank you so much to the PA for funding another memorable experience for our children.

